March 19th 2012 

To Whom It May Concern:
I am writing this letter in support of the project being presented by MCTV in regards to the renovation of the Cumby building on Ave. A and 2nd Street.  Please know that I am a member of the Cable Advisory Commission and the Montague Business Association Steering Committee but write this letter as a single participant of these committees.
I have not been privy to the actual plans – drawings or financials – but feel that it is very important  and  indeed, worthwhile for the EDIC and Montague Select Board to review the plans for renovation of the Cumby building. If the problems that have besieged this building for years can be resolved by good planning, thoughtful renovation and good stewardship, then let’s put this existing building to use.   My hope is that the town will see beyond this building’s lack of architectural merit and realize that, perhaps, function can be redeeming.  
As a resident of the downtown, I fell this gateway location can be put to good use by housing information on the towns past, present and future.  

As a Town Meeting member, I would be so pleased not to have to vote on demolishing a building and budgeting for the ensuing costs.  

Thank you for accepting this letter and putting in the time and work to make good decisions for the town of Montague.

Sincerely,

Eileen Dowd 

65 Canal Street

